
ADMINISTRATIVE 

BlackRock® Small Cap Growth Equity
Name Change - 2/15/17
This notice is to alert you to a fund change that will occur February 15, 2017, for the
BlackRock® Small Cap Growth Equity fund. This change may affect your clients’
accounts.

On February 15, 2017, BlackRock® Small Cap Growth Equity will change its name
to BlackRock® Advantage Small Cap Growth. This change affects a group of
Advisor Program Mutual Fund and Advisor Program Variable Annuity clients.

No action is necessary at this time. However, clients have the option to change their
allocations any time. This change will not affect your clients’ account balances and

the new name will be displayed on their 1st quarter statements.

If you have questions regarding this change, please contact our service center at 
1-800-888-2461. Our service representatives are available to assist you from 7:00
a.m. to 6:00 p.m. Central Standard Time.

Security Benefit

http://resource.securitybenefitinfo.com/e/28632/2017-01-17/2pwq26/3100394959
http://resource.securitybenefitinfo.com/e/28632/2017-01-17/2pwq26/3100394959



